
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

21/19 26 June 2019 

 

POON SAAN BASKETBALL COURT TEMPORARILY CLOSED 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The Poon Saan Basketball Court is due to receive maintenance as well as resurfacing 
and so will be closed to the public from Wednesday 26 June 2019. 
 
For any further information please contact Olivier Lines - Manager of 
Community/Recreation Services and Training at the Shire on: 
 
Office Hours: 9164 8300 ext 233 
Email: oliver.lines@shire.gov.cx 
 
 
 
 
Gan So Hon 
Acting Chief Executive Officer  
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